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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We are upgrading key school facilities at Homebush Public School. 

These works will take place between Monday 26 May and Monday 30 June 2025. 

This upgrade includes: 

• replacing damaged asphalt in different areas across the school, as indicated in the 
image overleaf 

• applying acrylic coating to the basketball court 

• installing synthetic grass on the mini soccer field. 

Work hours will be Monday to Friday between 7:30 am and 5:30 pm, and Saturdays between 8 
am and 1 pm, in line with NSW Environment Protection Authority guidelines.  

The main play area and oval will be closed to students and staff, with temporary fencing in 
place during the works.  

Students will be relocated to the north side of the school for their recess and lunch breaks. 
The school will organise these breaks in stages to give students enough play space at each 
break time.  

Access for students and staff to school buildings will be made available through temporary 
walkways.  

Work vehicles will enter the school through Rochester Street and park within the construction 
site on the school grounds.  

Please be aware there may be an increase in noise during this work. We will make every effort 
to minimise noise where possible. 

For more information on how construction impacts will be managed, visit the School 
Infrastructure website: Managing construction impacts in your community.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.  

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/what-we-do/we-build-schools/managingconstructionimpacts.html
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Aerial view of Homebush Public School where the blue line indicates the construction area and temporary 
construction fencing boundary. Image credit: Google maps 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities. We will keep the community updated.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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